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Full registration information 
and schedule coming soon! 

What’s on the horizon? 

C redit unions are faced 

with many challenges. 

Be it increased regulations 

and competition, shrinking 

margins and member driv-

en technology all of which 

have created a new playing 

field in the delivery of fi-

nancial services. Likewise, 

credit unions are well posi-

tioned to serve people in 

need of financial services 

that are fairly priced and 

offer convenience. What 

kind of leadership skills and 

strategies will be required 

to navigate through choppy 

waters and rough seas? A 

newer generation of poten-

tial members with new 

wants and expectations. An 

aging membership seeking 

calm waters with regard to 

their retirement years. In 

what direction will they 

turn? Where will the next 

generation of credit union 

leadership come from? Join 

us to discuss these and 

other hot topics. 

Our Board Invites You... 
After experiencing a successful Annual Meeting in April 2013, the League Board 
again chose the Waterfront Place Hotel as the destination for the 78th Annual 
Meeting to be held in May of 2014. They invite all volunteer elected officials, staff, 
and guests to be part of the 2014 League Annual Meeting. Seated from left are: 
Mike Tucker, Treasurer; Ed Cosner, Director; Joetta Heck, Secretary; Donna Gordon, 
Chairman; League President Ken Watts; Dave Van Middlesworth, Director; Carol 
Johnson, First Vice Chairman; Harry DeVilling, Director; Tom Walker, Director; and, 
Lynne Teets, Second Vice Chairman. 


